
What a fantastic year we have had at Pre-Prep Ashtead and DAPA finished it off with a brilliant treat 

for everyone. First Steps loved their soft play and bouncy castle and everyone else had a ball at 

Nower Wood. The children would like to say a massive THANK YOU for giving them such a 

wonderful end to the year. 
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We look forward to 

welcoming you back to 

school on Wednesday 6 

September. 

Don’t Forget 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Tremendous Treats 

Good luck to all our leavers. 

We hope you have a brilliant 

time in your new schools. 

Please pop back and see us 

when you are passing by.  


